Republic of the Philippines
Department of Health
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

DEPARTMENT MEMORANDUM
No. 2014 - 0230

FOR : ALL DOH REGIONAL OFFICES DIRECTORS AND
SECRETARY OF HEALTH OF ARMM

FROM : ENRIQUE%WMD, PHSAE, FPSMID, CESO III
Assistant Secretary

Head, Support to Service Delivery Technical Cluster II

DATE : 30 July 2014
SUBJECT : SUBMISSION OF UPDATED LIST OF NTP
COORDINATORS

With the implementation of the rationalization plan at the DOH Regional Offices, the
program is aware that there are changes in the assignments of regional staff. To facilitate the
coordination of NTP activities and communications among NTP staff, it is essential that the
list of all officially designated NTP coordinators is kept updated. As such, all Regional
Offices are requested to submit their updated list of designated Regional Medical, Nurse and
Medical Technologist Coordinators to the National TB Control Program Management Office.

For your compliance.
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